Dear Rich,

The purpose of my email today is to report the facts of the business trip I took last week, December 9 – 11, to attend the U.S. Department of Energy’s 2014 Clean Cities Coordinator Training and Vehicle Technology Deployment Workshop at the National Renewable Energy Laboratory in Golden, Colorado. At the three-day event  I learned valuable information to assist me in performing by job and was an asset to other coordinators with less experience than me. 

The purpose of this meeting is:

· to help coordinators better understand USDOE policies and procedures related to vehicle deployment activities;

· to facilitate sharing of best practices and lessons learned from practical experiences gained when introducing alternative fuel and advanced technology vehicles across the country;

· to review DOE and National Laboratory projects, tools and information resources; and

· to allow attendees the opportunity to provide constructive feedback related to projects and on-going activities. 

USDOE, the event organizer, covers reasonable travel costs for my participation in the event. These costs included lodging at the designated hotel, lunch and travel to and from Chicago to Denver.

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Best Regards and Happy Holidays,    

Samantha Bingham

Environmental Policy Analyst

Chicago Department of Transportation 

